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NOTICE ANNOUNCING TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 
 

(Issued October 24, 2024) 
 
 

In its Order Instituting Proceeding, issued on    

April 18, 2024, in this proceeding, the Public Service 

Commission (Commission) directed Department of Public Service 

staff (Staff) to prepare a Grid Flexibility Study, the purpose 

of which is “to produce, assess, and report on the present 

status and future potential for flexible resources in New York’s 

electric system.”1  To address specific topics from the Grid 

Flexibility Study, Staff will be conducting a technical 

conference.   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Staff will convene a technical 

conference, via WebEx, on November 15, 2024.  The technical 

conference will start at 12:30 p.m. EDT and will conclude by 

2:00 p.m. EDT.  The purpose of this technical conference is to 

provide an overview of the methodology that is being used to 

assess the Distributed System Implementation Plan (DSIP) process 

and the anticipated deliverables.  As part of the Grid 

Flexibility Study, the current DSIP process and resulting plans 

are being reviewed.  The review includes research of similar 

processes ongoing throughout the industry, a series of 

assessments of the current DSIPs and a review of Commission 

guidance for the DSIPs.  Time will be reserved to answer 

questions from meeting attendees on the presented material. 

 
1  Case 24-E-0165, Order Instituting Proceeding, p. 13. 
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To access the technical conference via WebEx, please go to: 

https://meetny.webex.com/meetny/j.php?MTID=ma38d2412a830e264ce64990332260b84 

Event number: 161 931 6339 Password: GOTF1115 

To access the technical conference by phone: 

Call-in Number: 1-518-549-0500 

Access code: 161 931 6339 

 

  Information and instructions related to subscribing to 

the service list, or otherwise monitoring the status of this 

case are available on the Department of Public Service’s 

website.  

  Questions may be directed to Stephanie McDermott at 

Stephanie.McDermott@dps.ny.gov.  

 
 
         
 (SIGNED)     MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS  
        Secretary 
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